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Partners Quoted for Their Insight on Cali. 'No Robo Bosses Act’

News

3.13.25


In an article published by HR Dive, Usama Kahf and David Walton were quoted from their firm

insight on California's proposed "No Robo Bosses Act" and explained how it differs from other

pending AI legislation in California.

To read the article visit HR Dive.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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